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President’s Message 

Greetings Rebels  
 
I think the weather is starting to show signs of be-
coming spring, I think it’s safe to say that lets get 
the cars out and hit some show and shines. Gary 
has a lot of great ones planned and it would be 
great to see everyone there.  
 
There have been some changes to the web site 
and there will be more changes coming in the fu-
ture so check it out.  
 
I know that I have brought this up before but I will 
be on this soap box for awhile. We need every-
one’s help with events this year. I hope that eve-
ryone knows that without your help at these 
events our yearly giving will be greatly affected. 
We have our own car show, the cone races that 
bring in a lot of money and with everyone’s help 
we can make this happen.  
 
Membership, again this takes everyone to go out 
and talk about the club to other car enthusiast 
and get them on board. We all go to car shows in 
the area so there are a lot of car owners out there 
to bring in to our fold. Consider bringing a pro-
spective member to a meeting so they can get to 
know us and to see what we are about.  
 
As always DRIVE 
SAFE AND KEEP 
THE SHINEY SIDE 
UP AND THE DIRTY 
SIDE DOWN.  
 
Jim Turner  

President 

 
 NEXT MEETING 

May 31 
 

HyVee 

North 84th 
Dinner 6-7, Meeting at 7:30pm 
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April 26, 2017  
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Valentino’s 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2017 Rebel’s meeting     

The meeting was called to order by President Jim Turner at 

7:30pm.   Jim asked everyone to go around the room and 

introduce themselves, tell what kind of vehicle they had 

and if officers or heads of committees to give their titles. 

Vice President Bob Moberly gave his report. Bob said the 

May executive meeting will be May 9th at The Eatery, 6pm 

to eat, 7pm for the meeting. The May general meeting will 

be May 31st at HyVee on North 84th, to eat 6pm, meeting at 

7:30pm. The June general meeting will be June 21st at Lee’s 

Chicken. Assembly of goodie bags to follow dinner. A mo-

tion was made, seconded and approved to accept the Vice 

President’s report. 

Secretary Margaret Otley gave her report. She asked if eve-

ryone had received their newsletter and if there were any 

additions or corrections to the minutes. There were none. 

She said that ladies night will be May 17th at Misty’s in 

Havelock. The newsletter deadline is Monday May 1st. 

Please get any articles, pictures etc to Tracee by that date.  

A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the 

minutes from the previous month and the Secretary’s re-

port. 

In Treasurer Jana Woods absence the treasurer’s report 

was given by Jim Turner.  Income for the month was from 

club memberships and guest meals at the Speedway meet-

ing. Expenses for the month included Speedway meeting 

meals, swap meet booth, VA and soldier care expenses, 

newsletter expenses, web hosting and office supplies. A mo-

tion was made, seconded and approved to accept the Treas-

urer’s report. 

Coordinator Gary Weyers gave his report. Gary said the 

Berean Church car show will be May 13th. May 22nd 9-3pm 

is the show and shine at Catholic Social Services 23rd and O 

St. May 21st is the Sowers Club car show at Gateway, regis-

tration 8-11am. The Waverly Dare to Care show is June 

4th , registration 9-11am. There will be show and shine at 

Lancaster Manor May 15th 1-4pm. June 14th a show and 

shine at Bickford House 44th and Old Cheney1-4pm. June 

16th a show and shine at Tabitha 48th and Randolph,2:30-

4:30. The SCCA Spring Nationals will be May 25th-29th. 

Volunteers are needed to work the gate. It will be 3 and 4 

hour shifts.  May 27th they will need volunteers to chase 

cones.  The college SAE races will be June 21st-24th. Sign up 

for this is online. Contact Gary for the website.  A motion 

was made, seconded and approved to accept the Coordina-

tor’s report. 

Rod Phelps suggested that t shirts be given to those who 

volunteer. Jim Turner said it will be brought up at the next 

board meeting. 

New Business:  Jim Jensen said that Bruce Wright is in the 

hospital, Bryan West room 720.  Jim Turner said that Gary 

Willey is working on updating the website with an empha-

sis on getting new members. Jim Jensen said that he 

thought the Rebel’s should be making flyers for the Rebel’s 

show available to members to pass out at car shows that 

they go to. 

Old Business: Craig Foster gave an update on the car show.  

He said that Doug Weber and Don Shea have been doing a 

great job of getting door prizes. So far he has commitments 

for 16 out of 32 small logos, 3 of the 4 large logos are com-

mitted for.  He said that an email alert has gone out about 

the car show and a 2nd alert followed with his correct email 

address. 

A motion was made for the meeting to 

adjourn at 8:02pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Margaret Otley, Secretary 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help Wanted 

   

We have not had very many of our overall club 

members sign up for the June 25th car show.  More 

people are needed.  See the Rebels Alert that was 

sent so you could call me or email methe different 

committee activities we need help on during that 

day.   Please consider multi tasking (That's doing 

more than just one thing) 

 

Special dates:  Trophy assembly - May 19th - 

6:00PM @ Dustin & Jana's house-1900 Sumner 

(World's best hot dogs being cooked) 

 

Goodie Bag Packing - June 21st - right after 

regular club meeting @ Lee's Chicken. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Craig Foster - Car show coordinator 

 



  

 

 

Well it is now that time of the year and things are going to be getting real busy with all of the car events that a 

person can attend. 

On Saturday May 6th is the 16th Annual Alvo Volunteer Fire Department Car Show with registration from 9:00 

AM to Noon. Also on Saturday May 6th is the Norris High School Auto Show located at 25211 South 68th Street. 

There is the Berean Car Show on Saturday May 13th at the Lincoln Berean Church parking lot on 70th and High-

way 2. Registration is from 8:30 – 11:00 AM. For $10.00 there is also a Car Corral for those that have a vehicle to 

sell. For more information contact me at 402-489-8853.  

There is a show & shine at a nursing home is on Monday May 15th at the Lancaster Rehabilitation Center located 

at 1001 South Street from 1:00-4:00 PM.  

On Saturday May 20th there is the Catholic Social Services Car Show & Shine at 23rd and O Streets from 9:00 AM-

3:00 PM. There is no fee for participants or spectators except for a free will offering. Also on Saturday May 20th is 

the Lincoln Area Street Rods Swap Meet at the Speedway Motors Campus located at 340 Victory Lane starting at 

6:00 AM. 

On Sunday May 21st there is the Sowers Club Car Show at Gateway Mall 61st and O Streets west of Younkers 

with registration from 8:00-11:00 AM. At this show all hoods, trunks and doors are closed for judging. Also on 

Sunday 21st which happens to be the third Sunday in May is the Don and Millie’s Show and Shine located at 

82nd and O Streets starting at 5:00 PM. A person can attend both of the events that day and I know Don and Mil-

lie’s would enjoy seeing several cars show up. So why not go there and eat your evening meal after the Sowers Car 

Show. 

I passed out a signup sheet at the last meeting for working gate admissions at NRSCCA Tire rack Nationals for 

Thursday May 25th through Monday May 29th. Most of the sheet got signed except for one time slot on Sunday 

May 28th from 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM.  Also I am looking for volunteers to work out on the track on Saturday May 

27th. These guys that are racing that day rarely hit a cone so you won’t be chasing many cones. If anybody wants 

to volunteer for any of these spots please call me at 402-489-8853 and if no answer leave a message. Events like 

this is where are club makes the money so we can keep contributing. If we can’t fill the spots we will have to get 

the help of other clubs and split what we would have made. 

I know it is a ways off but I have scheduled three nursing homes in June. The first one at the new Country House 

Residence at 240 South 70th which was scheduled for Saturday June 17th has been changed to Saturday June 10th 

from 1:00 PM to 4:00 PM. This has been changed because of the Goodguys Day in the Hay. The next nursing home 

is at Bickford  Cottage at 4451 Old Cheney Rd on Wednesday June 14th from1:00 PM to 4:00 PM. Another one in 

June is at Tabitha Health Care located at 4720 Randolph on Friday June 16th from 2:30 PM to 4:30 PM. 

On Saturday June 3rd is the Sterling Picnic Car Show in in Sterling NE with registration from 8:30 AM to 11:00 

AM. On Sunday June 4th is the Dare to Share Car Show in Waverly NE at the Waverly High School parking lot 

with registration from 9:00 AM to 11::00 AM. 

On Saturday June 10th is the 3rd annual Palmyra Playground Project Car Show at the Palmyra High School. The 

car council book says the show is from 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM so I am sure the registration is before that. 

On Sunday June 18th is the 14th Annual St. Marks’s Show and Shine at 8550 Pioneers Blvd with registration at 

8:00 AM. I don’t have any information at this time but I am sure that St Luke’s Church located at 14th and Supe-

rior is also having their Father’s Day Show and Shine. 

Don’t forget our car show at Pioneers Park on Sunday 25th. I am sure more volunteers are needed to help out, so 

contact Craig Foster or come to the next meeting and signup.  

Start thinking about volunteering to help out at the Formula SAE event out at Airpark. This event which is with 

the cars that the college kids build is being held Wednesday June 21st through Saturday June 24th. In the past I 

have been able to turn in the names of those volunteering but this year each person needs to sign in online. The 

site to sign in on is fsaeonline.com. 
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YOUR CLASSIC CAR INSURED FOR LESS THAN $100 

Shop these Rebels Advertisers   

  
 

 

Do you want a great and inexpensive way to advertise your business? 
Why not advertise in the Rebels Auto Club newsletter and website for only $40.00 per year for members and $50.00 per year 
for non members?  

 

cards & flowers 

Anyone who knows of a Rebels member who 

should have a card sent or someone in the 

hospital or flowers for a   funeral, Contact 

Carol Danielson  477-5577 

April Meeting Dates  

for Rebels Auto Club                          

 

BOARD MEETING:  

Date:          Tuesday, May 9, 2017 

Location:    The Eatery 

Dinner:       Around 6:00  Meeting:  7:00pm 

  

CLUB MEETING: 

Wednesday, May 31, 2017 

Location: HyVee 

North 84th 

Dinner: Around 6:30pm 

Meeting: 7:30pm 



  

 

Shop these Rebels Advertisers   
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ng 
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PO BOX 21996 

LINCOLN, NE  68542 

http://www.rebelsautoclub.com 

 


